Eliada Farm Newsletter

Winter 2024







Save the date! Spring Plant Sale

Our first Spring Plant Sale is happening April 19th and 20th. Come get your spring vegetable and herb seedlings! All proceeds go to supporting the Farm Program.

What's happening on the farm?

Winter is the time for reflection and renovation in preparation for the New Year! That's why we continue to advance our resources when it comes to project planning, renovations and educational outreach. We're thrilled to wrap up the year by highlighting our achievements and continue to provide accessible and nutritional food to our programs and community members.

Although both the Hoophouse and Learning Garden are at rest for the season, our Grow Dome is still flourishing when it comes to producing our main source of food production (lettuce, kale, cucumbers, tomatoes, and herbs.)

Farm Tours will resume in April, so don't forget to sign-up!.

Happy Gardening! Farmer Erica

















We'd like to give a big thank you to all our sponsors and community partners!

15th Annual Fall Festival and Corn Maze SUCCESS!

This year's corn maze was nothing short of A-MAZE-ing! We saw nearly 14,000 attendees through our doors to support Eliada.

Our 6-acre field transformed into a beautiful series of winding pathways, storylines, and checkpoints. Thank you to all that came out to support us.







How to support the farm

- 1. Donate directly to the Campus Farm Program here.
- 2. Sign-up to volunteer in the garden or join one of our monthly volunteer workdays.
- 3. Like and follow @elaidahome on social media.
- 4.Attend our fundraiser events
- 5. Book a farm tour
- 6. Share this newsletter with others
- 7. Help promote our 2024 Seasonal Farm Internships.
- 8.Purchase Eliada apparel!



Eliada Homes | 2 Compton Drive, Asheville, NC 28806

Unsubscribe rboline@eliada.org

Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byrboline@eliada.orgpowered by



Try email marketing for free today!